
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for 

help with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers 

will be available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

 Miss Lawton    Nursery                Friday 

 Mrs Seymour           Reception             Friday 

 Miss Fenton             Reception             Friday 

 Miss Falato              Year 1                 Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson          Year 1                  Friday 

 Mrs Cheetham          Year 2                 Friday 

 Mrs Heaps               Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray                 Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith              Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price                Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring           Year 4                  Thursday 

 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

Golden Ticket this week and chose a prize from the Golden chest in 

Mrs Butlers office: 

     

Eva Whalley  Leo Mitchell  Reilly Roberts 

Ethan Knight  Caleb Beech  Alfie Chaddock 

Millie Scott  Keeley Evans  Lydia Dyson 

Phoebe Potts  Elora  Dawson  Evie Ansell 

Eden Archer  Grace Holland  Poppy Copeland 

Layla Kirkham  Liam Taylor  Alexandra Latham 

              Star of the Week 

   Busy Bees                           Lacie Wysoczan 

              Clever Caterpillars              Harry Bailey 

 Terrific Tigers  Scarlett Adey 

 Charming Cheetahs            Zac Whalley 

  Perfect Panthers                  Evie Stone 

 Learning Lions               Charlie Crutchley 

 Super Squirrels                Joe Nicosia 

 Wise Owls                    Jasper Reed 

              Brilliant Badgers                  Lydia Dyson 

 Fantastic Foxes                  Yasmin Crawford 

                                                         

 Handwriting Hero 

 Busy Bees                            Elora Dawson 

 Clever Caterpillars            Marshall Bentley 

 Terrific Tigers             Alexandra Latham 

 Charming Cheetahs           Freddie Brookes 

 Perfect Panthers                 Laynie Critchlow 

 Learning Lions                 Nevaeh Dickerson 

 Super Squirrels                    Elsa Hayhurst 

 Wise Owls             Jamie-Rae Hawthorn           

 Brilliant Badgers                Liam Taylor 

   Fantastic Foxes              Honey Lal-Owen 

       

  Independent Learner  

 Busy Bees                              Grace Noakes 

 Clever Caterpillars                 Ellie Smedley 

 Terrific Tigers                  Layla Kirkham 

 Charming Cheetahs          Nevaeh Dickerson 

 Perfect Panthers                     Taryn Pearce 

 Learning Lions                   Samantha Harrop 

 Super Squirrels                      Gracie Barnett  

 Wise Owls                Abigail Dyson 

 Brilliant Badgers       Jaymie– Leigh Deakin 

 Fantastic Foxes               Daniel Matthews

                 

                    

 Ladybird of the week                                                                                             

   

        James Ratcliffe 
 

 

Nursery Applications 

Your child is now  eligible to start in our School Nursery in the term   

after their 3rd Birthday, subject to place availability. We now offer  an  

intake in September , Christmas and Easter , and offer the 30 hours  

funded provision for those parents who are eligible, which would mean 

your child could start at 8.45am and finish at 3pm fully  funded.  All   

applications for Nursery now come straight to the school. Please see our 

website for application details and closure dates for each of the       

intakes.  If your child is due to start in  September, you can apply online 

via our website now, or if you would prefer pop into the school office 

for a paper copy. If you would like an application form emailing to you 

please email the request to office@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

If you would like to have a look around the Nursery please speak to the 

office to book a visit. 

This week’s house points winner is Jupiter  with  

255 points. Saturn received 251 points, Earth  

received  191 points and Mars  received  188 

points. 

CONGRATULATIONS to JUPITER 

Sports Day—Tuesday 26th June—times and  details to be confirmed 

EYFS are holding a parent engagement day on Tuesday 3rd July     

9-15-10.30am—a letter will be sent home with your child soon with 

further details.  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday  5th June 

 

PTFA Meeting 

Wednesday 6th June 

 

Summer Extravaganza 

Friday 15th June 3.30pm 

 

Mrs Gray’s Class Assembly 

Monday 18th June 10.20am 

 

Sports Day 

Tuesday 26th June 

 

Nursery Graduation 

Friday 13th July 9.30am 

 

Year 4 leavers Assembly  

Tuesday 17th July 1.30pm 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 20th July 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th September 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 26th October 

 

     @KingsfieldSch 

Please check out our     

twitter page for lots of       

up-to-date information and 

pictures of events and   

activities on-going in school 

that your child may be a 

part of.  

   

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 
18th May 2018 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 

 
I can try and read every night 

 

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out 

of school  achievements: 

Natasha Cooper—Stage 5 Swimming Award 

Scarlett Curry-Peace—Stage 3 Swimming Award 

Jack Jones—2nd Place in Gymnastics Competition 

Oscar Jones—City of Stoke Gymnastics                    

participation certificate. 

Lexi Carr—Cheerleading and Swimming Trial 

Elsa Hayhurst –5k for Donna Louise Trust 

Poppy Copeland—3 laps of Westport Lake           

Sponsored walk raising over 3100 for people with  

dementia 

Max Atherton—Little Duckling Swimming Award 

Teddy Oakes—Childrens Cheshire        

Duathlon 

                            Twitter 

                     @KingsfieldSch 

Please check out our twitter page for lots of       

up-to-date information and pictures of events and 

activities on-going in school that your child may be a 

part of.  

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars               89.40%  

    Busy Bees                            91.30% 

    Charming Cheetahs             97.30% 

    Terrific Tigers                       95.70% 

    Perfect Panthers                  98.80% 

    Learning Lions                        100% 

    Super Squirrels                    98.10% 

    Wise Owls                             94.80% 

    Fantastic Foxes                    99.50% 

    Brilliant Badgers         98.20%  

  

Last weeks winners were                         

Mrs Heap’s class with 100%  

Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

  96.50% 

             School target    

                            96.50% 

Co-Op Funeral Care are running 

a   competition for children to  

design a Fathers Day Card.  Anyone 

who wishes to enter must  return their 

completed cards to the school office by 

Tuesday 5th June when they will be 

collected and judged.  

All entries will be displayed at the 

branch of Co-op Funeral Care in Well 

Street and the winner will receive a 

Family meal voucher for The 

Talbot and a  prize for         

themselves also. 

Last date for uniform orders –5th June 

Our crossing lady finishes today as the funding 

raised by one of our parents has now ended and the 

local authority will no longer fund her  position,  we 

wish her well .  

When we return please be extra careful when cross-

ing as there will be no patrol.  

Goodbye, Good Luck and Welcome 

In July we say goodbye to Mrs Heap’s , Miss 

Smith and Mrs Park who are leaving us. Good 

luck them in their new roles.  

 

We welcome Mrs  Nesbitt who will be taking the     

position of Assistant Headteacher and class 

teacher from September, and Miss Day who joins 

our teaching team.  

Kingsfield’s Got Talent 

If your child has a talent that they would like to 

share we are holding a Talent Show on Wednesday 

11th July. There will be auditions for the show on 

Tuesday 3rd July. If your child would like to take 

part please let their class teacher know when we 

return from the half term break.  

School closes today for half term. We look forward 

to seeing you all again on TUESDAY 5th June.  


